

Mike, Linda, Martin and the Team Dsl (UK) Ltd 2 The Court Yard Bordesley Business Park Dagnell End Road Beoley Vale Worcestershire B98 9BH

14 June 2018

Dear Mike, Linda, Martin and the Team,

## VMG Regional Roadshow 1 2018 'Debt Management within GDPR regulations'.

Following its most recent meeting, the VMG Board would like to offer formal thanks to you all for delivering an excellent series of talks on the above subject, at our inaugural VMG Regional Roadshow.

Fourteen meetings, spread across the width and length of the UK was a huge 'ask'. When coupled with the adverse weather conditions experienced during the first part of 2018 and your own ill-health issues, it was a much-appreciated sterling effort to fulfil the commitment that started as a chat over a coffee at LVS. It certainly snowballed!

You may be pleased to hear that VMG intends to continue with the Regional Roadshows in 2019, with plans to make them central to our member offering. This is in no small part down to the success of Roadshow 1 2018. Thank you.

The Board look forward to seeing you around the industry 'circuit' and to continuing a happy friendship with dsl (UK) Ltd.

Yours sincerely

Beachan

Julie Beacham BSc (Hons) CVPM President

